
 

 

 

15th February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

 

We will be starting a Year 5/6 Basketball Club run by Sports Specialist Teacher 

Sarah Varley. The club will run each Thursday from 3.20pm to 4.30pm 

beginning Thursday 3rd March 2022 until Thursday 31st March 2022. As 

these sessions are supported by a Sports Specialist, there is a cost of £20 for 

the 5 week course.  Please login into your ParentPay account to book a place for 

your child.  Places are limited and allocated on a first come first served basis. 

Payment must be made at time of booking.  

 

The sessions will be held in the MUGA, so children will need their outdoor PE kit 

including warm joggers, a jumper and coat.  If the weather is inclement we will 

bring the children inside to do ball skills.  Children will meet Mrs Varley in the 

UKS2 unit at the end of the school day and will be dismissed from the Main 

School Entrance, at 4.30pm.  

 

When booking your child’s place on ParentPay, please indicate their collection 

arrangements and include a contact number that you are available on for the 

duration of the club. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Lois Heyes 

PE Subject Lead 


